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North Somerset Council


Clarification responses
Business Development Programme for Food and Drink Sector

Tender Clarification 1 10 February 2016  
	Ref & Date
	Question
	Response

	1

10/2
	Is this specific to start up businesses?

	No, this is primarily aimed at existing food and drink businesses who have the potential and appetite to grow, but need specific advice and support to overcome issues and or understand what they need to do to grow. The support through this programme should complement any existing business support available across the area. 

	2

10/2
	Will any additional income go to North Somerset Council or be used to develop the programme and can a proposal be submitted that is based solely on the available funding even if it won’t achieve the required outputs? 

	The programme is intended to provide support to food and drink businesses, testing ways to generate income to supplement and develop the programme to meet the outputs. This is part of the ongoing development of the proposed Food Centre. Any additional income will go into developing the programme, not to the Council, to support activity to meet the identified outputs.  All proposals submitted will be considered against the evaluation criteria to assess how closely the proposal meets the aims of the project.

	END
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